From: Bob Wostmann

To: ES-comments-alaska-tongass-juneau
Subject: Medenhall Glacier Expansion

Date: Thursday, March 19, 2020 6:28:59 PM
Dear sirs,

| visited the recent open house & was largely appalled by what | saw. The plans
seem to almost exclusively focused on expanding the number of tourist which can be
accommodated at the cost of endangering the wildlife and destroying key habitat. If
this plan is carried out there will be a vast increase in people and commercial activity
and a huge reduction in opportunities to see bears, beavers and salmon.

| urge you to go back to the drawing board and develop a plan which focusses on a
balance between increasing economic opportunity and maintaining the world class
wildlife viewing opportunity. Please consider that there is a limit to how many people
can be jammed into a limited space and still maintain a quality glacier and wildlife
viewing experience.

Respectfully,

Bob Wostmann



